
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
4 There was heard and noted a report by Inspector Stephen Gow, Police 
Scotland, advising that 
 
(1)  Sextortion calls had increased over the last few years, with Police Scotland 

trying to combat this by communicating with local schools and community 
organisations, information can be found at  

 https://www.scotland.police.uk/advice-and-information/internet-safety/sextortion/  
 

(2) there had been a slight increase in driving incidents including driving with no 
 seat belt and using mobile phones;  
 
(3) there had been a decrease in moped, e-bike and quad bike complaints, 

indicating that this  could be due to darker nights. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership thanked Inspector Stephen Gow for all his help 
and support and wished him well. 
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